
 

 

 

 

 

21 September 2023 

 

Solomone Fifita 

Pacific Centre for Renewable Energy and Energy Efficiency 

solomne@spc.int 
 

 
Dear Solomone, 
 

Invitation to join Advisory Panel for the Oceania Renewable Power Summit  
 

Freeman and Brightstar, organisers of New Zealand’s premier and largest energy sector 
conference, Downstream, are excited to announce the Oceania Renewable Power Summit 
as a new two-day conference and exhibition focusing on the renewable electricity 
generation sector across Oceania.  
 

The Summit will be held in Auckland on the 18th and 19th of September at Aotea Centre in 
Auckland and will attract speakers, sponsors and delegates from New Zealand, Australia and 
the South Pacific.  
 

We would like to invite you to be a part of the Advisory Panel for the Summit to provide 
expert insight to develop an engaging and relevant agenda.   
 

Four key themes have been identified and we will be using this as the basis of the Summit 
programme and Advisory Panel meeting. These are; construction; market integration; 
financing; asset management.    
 

The Advisory Panel meeting is taking place on Tuesday, 10th October from 3.00pm - 5.00pm 
NZT.  We will be holding this meeting on Microsoft Teams.  
 

Freeman and Brightstar would be delighted if you would accept this role as a key 
contributor to the inaugural Oceania Renewable Power Summit and we look forward to 
hopefully confirming your participation.  
 

Nga mihi nui, 

Paula 

 

Paula Cleghorn 

GM Events 

Brightstar 


